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A PERSONAL MESSAGE FROM THE PREMIER 
 
I am pleased to express my wholehearted support for The Push for 
Change campaign, and to welcome Mr. Joe Roberts to Toronto as the 
Ontario leg of his 17-month walk across Canada continues.   
 
Through his steadfast determination and willingness to share his 
powerful personal story, Joe serves as an inspiration to all who are 
joined in solidarity to address the problem of youth homelessness. 
 
I would like to acknowledge the sponsors, fundraisers and community 
activists who have lent their time and effort to support this worthy 
cause. I would also like to thank all who have chosen to participate in 
the October 23 Walk with Joe parade at Yonge and Dundas Square, 
including the talented entertainers and artists who will help make this 
a most memorable event. 
 
I wish Joe every success as he continues his journey, and thank him 
once again for his commitment to this worthy cause. 
 

 
Kathleen Wynne 
Premier 


